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The Office Bearers/ Central Committee Members/ State Committee Chiefs 

A.I.B.R.F 

 

Dear Comrades 

                                   Re:  International Women Day on 8.03.2020 

                               

8
th

 March, Sunday is International Women Day which is being celebrated throughout  the world. This day is 

dedicated to eliminate discrimination against women and gender bias. It is day when we all should pledge 

ourselves to take steps for empowering women .AIBRF and its entire team congratulates and salutes our 

women folk on the occasion of International Day. 

 

2. On this occasion, It will be befitting for all of us, as part of work force in Indian Banking Industry, to 

remember and pay reach tributes to visionary and dynamic Prime Minister of the Country and great Lady Smt. 

Indira Gandhi who took historical decision of Nationalization of 14 banks which brought banking system to the 

door steps of common men. 

 

3.  We are happy to see that in bank retiree movement, women power is now emerging in big way  and 

playing very active and leading role in its functioning. Separate Women Wings are being formed by State 

Committees/Affiliates. We welcome such moves and congratulate all of them who are taking lead in this 

direction. WE would like to make special mention of the incident when Women Wing of Karnataka State 

Committee took extraordinary initiatives of meeting Finance Minister of the Country who also happen to be 

woman and submitted memorandum on retiree issues and took pains to explain her retiree issues in detail. 

We are proud of  such active women comrades and salute them and congratulate them for such valuable 

contribution for the cause of retiree movement. 

 

4. We wish all the best on International Women Day. 

 

 

                                                With Warm Greetings  

 



 

                                                                    Yours Sincerely, 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

                                                                        ( S.C.JAIN) 

                                                                  GENERAL SECRETARY  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


